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October 2022   
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian   
   
An Inspector Calls at Theatre Royal, Bath on Thursday 18 of May 2023.  
   
We would like to offer your child the chance to watch An Inspector Calls at the Theatre 
Royal, Bath. The performance starts at 2.30pm and lasts approximately 2 hours. We will be 
leaving school at 12.15pm and arrive back at approximately 6pm.  
  
There are sixty-five places available on a first come, first served basis. This trip is highly 
recommended for GCSE Drama students as it forms a key element of their GCSE exam. 
However, An Inspector Calls is also a set text for GCSE English so will be useful for all.  
   
The cost of the trip is £35 which includes the ticket price and transport by coach to and from 
the theatre. To secure a place for your child, please pay online via the School Gateway by the 
31 October.  
   
Please ensure your child arrives at school in their uniform and with a packed lunch as we will 
be leaving before the canteen begin providing food. If you child is in receipt of a free school 
meal, we will provide a packed lunch. Please also ensure your child has plenty to drink and 
snacks to keep them going.   
   
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.   
   
Yours sincerely   
   
 

Miss McFarlane  
Second in Command of English 


